

107 Third Avenue, PO Box 69 Village of Queen Charlotte, BC V0T 1S0 Tel: (250) 559-8471 Fax: (250) 559-8849 www.sd50.bc.ca

Memorandum Isolation requirements

September 9, 2020

To: ALL Employees & Students From: Carey Stewart, Superintendent

RE: Isolation Requirements

The purpose of this memorandum is to clarify the isolation requirements for School District No. 50 (Haida Gwaii) employees and students.

School District No. 50 (Haida Gwaii) cannot impose a 14-day isolation on return to Haida Gwaii, however we strongly encourage those travelling to or from Haida Gwaii to respect the State of Emergency measures of the Council of the Haida Nation.

Recommendation from the CHN:

TRAVEL TO/ FROM HAIDA GWAII

The virus moves wherever people move. We all share a responsibility to protect ourselves, our families and each other.

- Residents should not travel off-Island unless essential. For example, "essential" includes
 medical travel, which is important and encouraged. It also includes urgent family matters and
 essential work off-Island.
- · Follow strict physical distancing and good hygiene measures if you must travel off-Island.
- If you have travelled on a flight, check the BC Centre for Disease Control website for possible COVID-19 Public Exposures <bcdc.ca>

Isolation

- Residents traveling from any location should self-isolate for 14 days upon return.
- Support is available through local authorities and EOCs.

Non-resident travel to Haida Gwaii is not permitted at this time.

Best regards,

Carey Stewart

Superintendent of School

Carry M. Stewart